










Senior Bible School 

St. Luke Lutheran Community 

July 23, 25, 26 & 27 - 2:00pm 

"Rolling River Rampage" 

We will be taking our 2018 Bible School theme and experience to the 
residents of St. Luke Lutheran Community (220 Applegrove St. NE, North 
Canton) again this year on July 23rd

, 25th, 26th & 2ih. Residents of each 
unit at St. Luke will share in Bible study, hands-on crafts and activities, 
and music. 

If you would like to be a part of this fun week, but missed the May 
meeting, please contact Shirley Cavender at 330-494-5392. Children and 
youth are encouraged to participate. 

-. ........ - ------ -------- .......... -------�---------. .. ---- ... 

Thank3ou 

notes: 

We sincerely want to thank all who sponsored us in the Hunger Walk! 
Mark & Alice Himes 

I am taking this opportunity to thank everyone, especially Pastor Mark, for 
their prayers, visits, cards, and good wishes for a positive outcome for my 
recent surgery. I am now out and about, but no quick turns. Thank you 
again. Chuck DeGraff

Thank you to ALL the volunteers and HTLC members who have helped by 
serving and donating towards the Urban Ark ministry. Holy Trinity collected 
$790 through our February Focus. The many hours of service from HTLC 
members and all the food & clothing that is continually being donated is 
greatly appreciated. 

God's blessings to all at Holy Trinity. Thank you for all the cards, phone 
calls, and prayers sent to me after my surgery and during my recovery. 
Thank you also to Pastor Mark for his hospital visit and to Sassy Scissors 
for the beautiful vase of flowers. I can't find the words to say how special 
you made me feel. Thank you! Love - Marlene Webb

VBS - Rolling River Rampage 

Please join us for VBS this summer. It is the 

week of June 25
th

-29
th 

from 9am to Noon at

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church. 

"Rolling River Rampage" invites children on a white-water rafting adventure to 

experience the ride of a lifetime with God! Along the river, children discover 

that life with God is an adventure full of wonder and surprise, and that they 

can trust God to be with them through anything. Children the ages of 3 years 

to having completed grade 5 are invited to attend this fun filled week. Our 

mission project this year is ELCA's Clean Water mission program. 

We are still in need of volunteers, so if you haven't volunteered and still want 

to, please sign up on the bulletin board. Registration forms are on the table 

next to the Welcome Center. Sign up today and bring a friend!!! 

VBS Decorating Workshops 

Rollin' on the River! 

Grab your paint brush and sharpen those scissors! It's VBS time and we're 

grabbing our gear for a fun time crafting and decorating! Please help us 

prepare for this year's "Rolling River Rampage" white water rafting-themed 

Bible School to be held Monday through Friday, June 25
th 

- 29
th

• If you are 

proficient with Lincoln Logs, or can paint, stitch, craft, or glue, we need you! 

Our goal is to convert the Family Life Center into base camp for a wild white 

water rafting adventure! 

Our VBS workshops will take place from 10 AM - 2 PM in the Sunday School 

education wing on the following days: 

Monday, June 11th 

Wednesday, June 13th 

Friday, June 15th 

Monday, June 18th 

Wednesday, June 20th 

Come one day or come all! We'll find some way you can be a part of this 

exciting adventure! 










